Frilling, Tara

From: Carl Mezoff <Cmezoff@optonline.net>

Sent: Thursday, May 07, 2015 2:37 PM

To: Sen. Fasano, Len

Cc: Frilling, Tara; Krautler Patricia; jagargiulo@gmail.com
Subject: Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

Asking Architects to collect sales tax on professional fees was tried 20 years ago, and eventually the Department of
Revenue Services abandoned it because the complex nature of the work of Architects made collection more expensive
to the state than the revenue generated.

If more revenue is needed, | would wholeheartedly support an increase the gas tax or the income tax or the general
sales tax rates.

Carl Mezoff <Cmezoff@optonline.net>
1100 Rock Rimmon Road
Stamford




